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would ideally also be members of an EPC but there are still questions related to the number of 

members and how to balance disciplines and backgrounds.    

 

A council member asked if there would be any retroactive review of existing programs.   

 

David answered that it is unlikely an existing program would be reviewed, but could imagine 

a scenario where an exisiting program may want to propose a new credential or certificate, and 

that might be something that the committee reviewed.   

 

A council member asked what the evaluation process would look like for newly approved 

programs. 

 

David responded that there might be a provisional launch of a new program, with two or three 

year pilot, a cap on the number of students, and a robust review at the end of the pilot period.    

 

 

3. Revised faculty/staff-student consensual relationship policy:  Nora Field, Deputy General 

Counsel 

 

David introduced Nora Field, Deputy University Counsel, to talk about the draft of the new 

policy on consensual relationships.   

Nora began with some background on the process.  In the spring, Billy Soo approached her to 

take a look at the existing policy.  She expressed concerns that the policy was not up to best 

practices and suggested that it be re-written entirely.  Discussions took placeacross campus, 

and peer school policies were reviewed. 

She continued, explaining that the new policy has three significant changes: 

 It applies across the board, not just in the academic realm between faculty and students, 

but to all employee categories.  It will be a University-wide policy.  As such, it will go 

through a University vetting process and final approval will come from the University 
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student-athletes. Student-athletes would be assigned to a block during the first four hours of 
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6. Provost’s Report:  David Quigley 

 

David talked about the newly renamed Student-Athlete Academic Services office, SAAS 

(previously Learning Resources for Student Athletes).  Akua Sarr led the search for a new 

director last spring and Michael Harris was hired.  SAAS is an important part of the larger 

range of academic support offered for students under the Office of the Provost.   

  

 


